24/7 06-53399244



MAKE A MEMORY

The 'Make a Memory' foundation aims to take pictures on an idealistic basis for the relatives of seriously ill, dying or deceased babies and children, both in hospitals and other locations (private homes or nursing homes).

WHAT?

The 'Make a Memory" foundation seeks to offer consolation to parents by providing them with professional pictures of their child, allowing them to commemorate their child properly at a later stage. We aim to be widely known in order to reach as many parents as possible.

FOR WHOM?

Parents of seriously ill, dying or deceased babies and children. Children in the age of 23 weeks pregnany/17 years.

Anyone with a child in need in their surroundings can make an appeal. The foundation will send a photographer. Hospitals (e.g. gynecology and pediatric wards, as well as NICU) can get in touch with us if a photographer is required.

[0]

There are no cost involved for parents. This will be covered by sponsoring and donations to the foundation.

The above is an abstract of the text in the enclosed brochure.

